June 27, 1972

MEMORANDUM::
TOz Fred Orrico
FROM: Don Brooks

Dear Fred:

I have at hand a copy of a letter from Cahill to you with
regard to the electricy at the golf course site. Further,
I understand from Gino and Reed that you think this cost
is entirely too high and that a savings might be realized
by installation of our own generator.

I share your opinion and would like to ask that you investigate

as thoroughly as possible the installation of our own generator

and make a report to the committee at our next meeting on

July 10. Bear in mind, however, I think that Nemo wants electricity
at the site as soon as we can arrange for it. I also know we

will need to have it hooked up to the irrigation system approximately
the middle of August, assuming weather and construction allow it.

Therefore, it seems to me this is a matter of expediency.

V7l

. |

reil

Don Brooks
DB:d7
: #



